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Dear Mr Collins

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST: 16/889/10

| refer to your request dated the 10% of April 2018 where you sought information pursuant to the
Official Information Act 1982.

“l would like the manual or guidelines of the Jjoint protocol sharing personal information
between Oranga Tamariki and NZ police. Specifically when the information is required for
§133 & 5132 reports under the COCA 2004 which often are requested by NZ Family Court.
Who is allowed to read these information?, the restrictions on the publication of the
information?, and how is the personal information maintained according to the Privacy Act

1993?”

Unfortunately the information that you request ‘nformation sharing pursuant to s.133 and a.132 of
the Care of Children Act 2004’ is not a process facilitated by the New Zealand Police, it is closely
aligned and connected with the responsibilities and functions of Oranga Tamariki.

Accordingly | have transferred this Official Information Act 1982 request to Oranga Tamariki to
respond.

You also refer to the restrictions, publications and maintenance of any information held by New
Zealand Police. Any information sharing between the New Zealand Police and Oranga Tamariki is
governed by the Privacy Act 1993, the Official Information Act 1982, Oranga Tamariki Act 1989 and
the Care of Children Act 2004.

If you have any queries pertaining to this request please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Eric Tibbo

National Manager: Prevention
National Prevention Centre
Police National Headquarters

Safer Communities Together




